

18th March 2020

## **New Seesaw Features to Support Home Learning**

Dear Parents,

Whilst there are no indications yet that we will be shutting and we will endeavour to remain open for as long as we can, we thought it best to be prepared. Seesaw have updated their learning platform to make it much easier for children to carryout activities at home and for the teachers to respond to them. This is a very exciting new feature. Accompanying this letter is a new, individual QR code for every child which allows them secure access to their account only. To use this you need to go to the APP store and download the **CLASS** Seesaw app (you are currently using the **FAMILY** app which will still be in use).





Mrs Ashton has filmed a very comprehensive guide for how to use the new features. This will be shared to all Seesaw accounts at the end of school today to support you. Our children are already experts in using these tools as you will see from the video!

Whilst this is a very useful addition in the event of a school closure, it is also going to provide ways in which we as a school can develop home-school learning further in the future. If you should wish to try it out tonight, please ask your child to post a 'selfie' to their Seesaw account.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Crowther

**Principal** 

The Greetland Academy Key Stage 2 School Street, Greetland Halifax, HX4 8JB

ks2@greetlandacademy.org.ul tel: 01422 372893 The Greetland Academy
Early Years & Key Stage 1
Saddleworth Road, Greetland
Halifax, HX4 8LZ

ks1@greetlandacademy.org.uk

Principal: Mrs H Crowther Deputy Principal: Mr A Harris

MAT CEO: Mrs A Bennett Chief Operations Officer: Mrs J Firth Chief Finance Officer: Mrs A Rawson

rg.uk www.greetlandacademy.org.ul